August 4, 2023

Gurjot Singh

Dera Chandpura

Hamidpur

KURUKSHETRA, India 13615-6

Dear Gurjot Singh,

Congratulations on your acceptance to the State University of New York at Fredonia! We are
pleased to welcome you to our BIG BLUE FAMILY! Your academic success has gained you
admittance to the Business Administration program, for Spring 2024.

For more than 195 years, a Fredonia education has been a collaborative experience. Each of our
majors incorporates classroom experience with research and field experiences or internships,
allowing you to cultivate and explore your academic passions.

Now that you are accepted, | encourage you to visit campus if you haven't already done so.
Fredonia 1s affordable. As part of the nation’s largest comprehensive public higher education
system, a four-year degree at Fredonia is one of the best values In the nation. Fredonia’s dedicated
faculty include Award-winning professors that will challenge you to become skilled, connected,
creative, and responsibie.

To reserve your spot at Fredonia, you must submit a deposit no later than December 1, 2023.
Deposits can be made at: www.fredonia.edu/deposit

This acceptance is contingent upon receiving your final high school transcript. For additional
questions, please reach out, via text, to your admissions counselor, Paul Starcher, at 716-300-5300.

Again, my congratulations for reaching this milestone, and best wishes as you pursue your academic
goals. #FREDBOUND

Sincerely,
i)
s ‘
Kimberlie D. Ball

Interim Director of Admissions
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Optional Airport Pick-Up
January 15 or 16, 2024

International Student Orientation
January 17 - 19, 2024

The International Student Orientation Program will give you all the information you need to know in
order to make your transition to Fredonia easier. It is mandatory that you attend. If you require
transportation from Buffalo Niagara International Airport to Fredonia, you will have the option to
register for it, however it is not required.

To register for airport pick-up:
e Please visit the following link: http://bit.ly/1jznq6z

Orientation Includes:

e Meals
e QOrientation Packets
e FREDCard

¢ Informational Sessions
e Early move-in for on-campus residents

If you have requested airport pickup, please follow the below instructions:
-Please try to book your flight for an arrival at the Buffalo airport before 4:30pm

-Upon arrival at the Buffalo airport, please proceed to the baggage claim area on the lower level. A
Fredonia representative will meet you in this area. They will be holding a “Fredonia” sign.

-If your flight is delayed, please communicate with me by email or phone as soon as possible. My ability
to pick you up will be determined by how long your flight is delayed for.

If you have questions, please contact:

Jacob Czelusta

Assistant Director, International Student Services
Thompson Hall E125

Office Phone: 716-673-4975

Cell Phone: 716-348-9563

Email: czelusta@fredonia.edu

*If you are attempting to call me from outside the United States, please add the US Country Code (001)
before my phone number.



